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Dear Isaac, Scott and Callum

Firstly thank you for the amazing trip on the swan so we all have really enjoyed putting up the sales as well. Although we loved everything we were wondering when/if we could go back on board? And when? We also enjoyed learning about the swan with the lovely quiz. My favourite part was seeing Jerald the seal as well as watching him eat his yummy fish! We all loved actually going out in the sea with the lovely crew. The crew was super nice and helped us whenever we needed and I hope you thought we were very nice to you and respected the boat how you liked. We also thought that if there is a next time it could never beat the first trip. But best of all we all loved it thank you so so much byeeee.

Kind regards 
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